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Thomas Gray Primary School Council has chosen
‘Hearts4Homeless' as our Christmas F::';
charity this year and they need your help!
We are collecting the following donations to support
the homeless in Liverpool:

The charity is run by three local women who go out
with food and supplies every week to the city centre,
so anything you give will be much appreciated and used
to care for our rough sleepers as winter approaches.

THANK YOU Q




